
 

 

 
 

9 November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Awards Evening Change of Date 
 
We have just been informed by the exam board AQA that there will be a delay in 
schools receiving their GCSE certificates.  Consequently, this means we will have to 
postpone the GCSE certificate and awards evening planned for this Thursday 11 
November. 
 
The new date will be Thursday 13 January 2022 at 6pm in the PA Sports Hall.   We 
will transfer all tickets for seats for the new date.   If you were unable to make the 
original date, but would like to attend the revised one please contact cweatherley@st-
martins.essex.sch.uk by Friday 3 December 2021.  If you are unable to make the new 
date and had booked tickets please also let us know. 
 
As a result, we will not be releasing any certificates to students until after this date.  
Should this cause any issues then please contact exams@st-martins.essex.sch.uk. 
 
We apologise for the change of date at short notice, but I hope you can appreciate the 
situation is entirely out of the school’s control.  We look forward to welcoming you and 
celebrating students’ successes in January. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr K Camy 
Deputy Headteacher 
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